





## PARENT NEWSLETTER

August 2025

ssue #10

#### **Announcement**

Important updates for families receiving Child Care Subsidy Discontinuation of Essential Worker Waivers

- Effective Date: August 1, 2025
  - Essential worker employees applying for child care subsidy must meet income eligibility requirements.

#### CCR & R

#### **Child Care Resource & Referral**

- The BCCS has began implementing its voluntary referral to services for employment and GED Completion. This service is available to all families.
- Please click on the link to fill out the referral form:
  - Referral Request

### **Heads Up!**

# GDOE classes will resume on August 7, 2025

If your child will be starting school soon or is school-aged and attended a childcare center during the summer, please start getting ready to submit your Change Report before the new school year begins.

• Click here to access Change Report

#### Relative-In-Home Provider

Are you a grandparent, aunt, uncle, who loves caring for children?

Relative Provider - Family relative living in a separate household from the child(ren) under care. Caring for up to 6 Child(ren) in the providers home.

In-Home Provider - Family relative living in a separate household from the child(ren) under care. Caring for up to 6 child(ren) in the child(ren)'s own home.

Click on the link to access the application!

## **Community Events**

#### 1-3-6 & Beyond!

August 1, 2025 Astumbo Dededo

#### Join in on the fun and win some prizes

- Information on why hearing matters
- Fun ways to learn words and talk
- Fun Make-and-Take Activities for kids!
- Prizes and so much more.
   For more information please contact
   CEDDERS @ (671) 735.2418/2466.
   You may register by

scanning the QR Code.

Scan Here

Healthy Mothers, Healthy Babies Fair/Breast Feeding Awareness.

August 23, 2025
Micronesia Mall, Center Court

#### Office Relocation!

We are pleased to inform you that our office will be relocating from Castle Mall in Mangilao to our new location at the Terlaje Building, Suite 208 in Hagåtña.

If you need to contact our office during this time of transition, please do not hesitate to contact us at (671) 735-7256.